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ADDENDUM NO. 2 

COVID-19 THIRD-PARTY JOBSITE SAFETY 
ACCOUNTABILITY SUPERVISOR (JSAS) FOR THE 

FRANCISCO BOULEVARD EAST SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
FEDERAL PROJECT NO. ATPL 5043 (042)  

 
THE CHANGES IN THIS ADDENDUM SHALL BE INCLUDED IN THE RFQ AND THIS ADDENDUM 
SHALL BE PART OF THE RFQ DOCUMENTS. ALL CONDITIONS NOT AFFECTED BY THIS 
ADDENDUM SHALL REMAIN UNCHANGED. 
 
A. Please note the following changes to the subject RFQ for notification of interview date of selected 

firms: 
 

Consulting Firm Interviews 
Consulting firms selected from all those that submitted proposals shall participate in an interview 
process for selection of an individual firm.  Interviews will take place on Thursday June 25, 2020 and 
will be conducted during the hours of 10:30 AM to 3:00 PM.  Please tentatively reserve this time 
block until further notice.   Upon review of all submitted Proposals, a list of top firms will be 
generated and will be notified of specific interview time slots.   

 
By:  

 
Dave Nicholson, PE 
 


